
                                                         
 

       

   
              

       26th Janaury 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Reception – Year 6 

Term 3 Learning Catchups – Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th February 2024 

I would like to invite you to attend one of our Learning Catchups on either Tuesday 6th or Wednesday 7th 
February. Appointments will be for 10 minutes and will give you the opportunity to talk to your child’s 
teacher. 

Please visit https://pilgrimswaykent.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. (A short guide on how to 
make an appointment is included with this letter.)  

Appointments can be made between now and Monday 5th February at 3:00pm. If you need to make 
changes after this date please speak directly to your child’s class teacher. 

Children must be collected promptly at the normal time of 3:15pm, on Tuesday 6th and Wednesay 7th 
February so that teachers can prepare for the appointmetns.  

All appointments will be held in your child’s classroom which can be accessed via the school office. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs E Campbell 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 
   
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E Campbell 
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